
From:   Michael Saji   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 15, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Sangani,

In response to your email of June 29, requesting clarification regarding AFTRCC coordination, we would
like to drop the frequency 2370-2380 MHz from our application to facilitate further processing. Please let
us know if there are further items that need to be addressed.

Best Regards,
Michael Saji
Parallel Wireless, Inc.


